Excellence for All

Thursday 12th July 2018
Dear Parents of Class 7,

New Class 9 for September

[ am sorry to inform you that Mr Armitage has been taken unwell and has been
advised to stay off from school for the remainder of the term. This means that the
children and parents of Class 7 will not be able to spend any transition time with
him this term.

Mrs Alexander and Mr Armitage have already met and discussed the children
individually and all information and data will be transferred in preparation for

September.

Mr Armitage is very sad not to be at school for the last part of the year and he is
looking forward to meeting his new class in September.

We all wish him a swift recovery over the summer.
Please do not hesitate to contact myself with any queries or concerns.
Yours sincerely,

Hprn Bl Seif, o

LD Selbie
Headteacher
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